高雄市立鼓山高級中學 111 學年度第二學期第一次月考

高二英文科試題 代碼:02

單字選擇(30 小題, 每題1分, 共30分)

₩	, Prince George	of Cambridge is o	1. Prince George of Cambridge is one of the members of the	of the	family in England.
	(A) guilty	(B) anxious	(C) royal	(D) terrified	
7	. The bad guy was put in	as put in	and could n	and could no longer hurt others.	
	(A) status	(B) royalty	(C) glory	(D) jail	
er,	. Anderson was found	puno	of stealing the	expensive necklace.	
	(A) terrified	(B) guilty	(C) opposite	(D) royal	
4.	. The	reason for ad	reason for advertising is to sell products.	products.	
	(A) primary	(B) isolated	(C) glorious	(D) opposite	
Š.		S SO	_ before the big ex	exam that he couldn't sleep well	sleep well.
	(A) terrifying	(B) anxious	(C) glorious	(D) opposite	
6.	. In	class, we study	not only places by	ut also the relationsh	class, we study not only places but also the relationships between people and their environments.
	(A) geography	(B) opportunity	(C) resistance	(D) nutrition	
7.		ers shared their v	vork equally and fi	The team members shared their work equally and finished the assigned	on time.
	(A) project	(B) session	(C) arch	(D) risk	
∞	-	ited the vegetable	The farmer planted the vegetable seeds in the most	field	field in this area.
	(A) practical	(B) severe	(C) productive	(D) arched	
9.	The	rk part-time on w	couples work part-time on weekends in order to	o increase their	so they can buy a house of their own.
10.		the prince, Prince	After marrying the prince, Princess Diana moved into a(n)	(<u> </u>	, where she had to learn the royal customs.
	-	(B) suspect	(C) injustice	(D) witness	•
11.	The couple sat		ends of the table, 1	of the table, refusing to talk to eac	each other.
	(A) terrifying	(B) ultimate	6	(D) opposite	
12.	. The boss had	his e	employees about w	that to do when they	his employees about what to do when they encountered problems.
	(A) isolated	(B) suspected	(C) accused	(D) instructed	
13.	. Although it was		I still detected a ch	, I still detected a change in Tony's attitude toward	de toward us.
	(A) anxious	(B) isolated	(C) subtle	(D) identical	
14.	_	ched the area care	The police searched the area carefully in order to find the murder	nd the murder	
	(A) justice	(B) suspect	(C) royalty	(D) palace	
15.	. The experiment result is	result is	to the one I	conducted in the science class	ence class.
	(A) identical	(B) glorious	(C) ultimate	(D) primary	
16.	The child lacks good	boog	in his diet, so l	he is too skinny to be	to be regarded as healthy.
	(A) productivity	(A) productivity (B) resistance	(C) income	(D) nutrition	
17.		Many members of the public are interested in the	interested in the	of spec	of special tax deductions.
	(A) panel	(B) arch	(C) issue	(D) risk	
18.		noke can put nons	Second-hand smoke can put nonsmokers at a higher		of getting lung cancer.
	(A) issue	(B) risk	(C) panel	(D) arch	
19.	You should	anti-virus		our computer to prote	software on your computer to protect your privacy and financial information.
	(A) install	(B) project	(C) instruct	(D) resist	
20.		Studies have found that poor management reduces	nagement reduces_	by	as much as forty percent.
	(A) geography	(B) resistance	(C) productivity) opport	
21.	The wound is too (A) severe	(B) solar	to be treated at home. (C) resistant (D)	Let me) financ	clean it, wrap it up, and send you to the nearest hospital. ial
22.		The protesters confronted the police	ice concerning	against A	against African Americans. They believed that these
	fellow America	ns were victims 01	fellow Americans were victims of racial unfairness.		
	(A) injustice	(B) guilt	(C) royalty	(D) glory	

	44.	. 43.	5	42.		41.		40	39.	3	38.	•	٠,	27		36.	•	35.		34.	٠	بر ند	į	32.	31.	×	·	50.	30	29.		28.		27.		26.		25.		24.		23.
(A) names	The	(A) considers	(A)	Are	(A) present	· .	(A) were	(A) that			The	(C) as she spoke	(A) as though she		(A) That; to pla		(A) being put off (B) was	Some people	(A) had		(A) that		(A) as	Oujet	The doctor	法選擇(20	(A) Arched	on certain factors	(A) geography	The military re their lives.		The professor advission scholar's workshop.	(A) flooded	The missing hiker's the mountains.	(A) paced		(A) terrified	The man was _	(A) justice	To do the playe	marily	The engineer
(B) naming	SC	(B) is	(В) by		(B) presented	in these	(B) am not	(B) which	having been trapped in the cave	(B) being sent		će	spoke	¬ ~~		is a waste of time	off (B) was put off	equested that the	(B) have	the time and	(B) it		(B) vet	(D) Has given	nat i	小題,每題1分	(B) Severe	ors.	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	resorted to violence	(B) baı	professor advised graduate lar's workshop.	(B) issued	ker's family	(B) accused	the old woman	(B) paced	of	(B) guilt	7		on hand to help.
(C) named		considering (C) is considered (D) considered (D)		having made a mistake	(C) presenting	б		(C) where	for		murderer_	(D) alt	1111				ff (C) be put off	requested that the outdoor concert_	(C) havi	the	_ (C) this	difficult to do more	(C) although	didn't feel at	1	,共20分)	(C) Muddy	way to reduce	(C) nutrition	ce when faced with	(C) incom	students to grab	(C) risk	a state	(C) leaned		(C) accused	Щ	(C) glory	W	ly (C) identically	deals with software issues,
(D) to name	10	ered (D) considered	(D) at	0		rea		(ב) what on a business trip. I could go with my friends.	me brayers and men coach were round sare and sound	(\square) been sent		although she spoke	(B) she spoke		That; that plays computer games	for the whole weekend.	(D) to be put off	owing to the typhoon.	(D) to have		(D) so	ore than two things at the same time	(D) even if	peace out in the country.	up smoking for the sake of his health.		(D) Solar	me cost of providing not water to your nome out its effectiveness refres	(D) productivity	h from the local people, and thus many locals sacrificed	(D) project	every to ask questions and look for answers during the		a statement praising the rescue team's efforts to save their relative trapped in		back in the chair and took a nap.	(D) instructed	the only suspect who couldn't explain his whereabouts on the day of	witness	that he deserved to win the game.	y (D) ultimately	issues, but he also handles hardware problems from time to time when

45.	45. Our parents provide us	ide us	food, clothing, and shelter	and shelter	· ·
	(A) for	(B) with	(C) among	(D) between	ween
46.		e championship f	or his team, Victor t	ried his be	the championship for his team, Victor tried his best to answer all the questions.
	(A) Win	(B) To win	(C) Winning	(D) Won	u
47.	The population o	The population of Korea is much larger than	arger than	of T	of Taiwan.
-	(A) it	(B) that	(C) what	(D) those	Se
48.	Red peppers have	Red peppers have a flavor similar to	toot		green peppers, but they are sweeter.
-	(A) it	(B) this	(C) that	(D) those	se
49.	Inside the package		a card and a bunch of	4-1	
	(A) is	(B) be	(C) have	(D) are	
50.	Without health in high cost.	surance, some pa	Without health insurance, some patients would be denied access high cost.	ed access	the latest medical technology due to its
-	(A) by	(B) with	(C) for	(D) to	
從	綜合測驗(10 小題	· 每題 1 分 ·	共10分)		
Ą.					
	In my kingdom	ı, we have a "spec	In my kingdom, we have a "special" way of doing things.	ings. Som	Some people consider it cruel, but I consider it(51)
	Whenever a man	Whenever a man is accused of a crime, I p	ime, I put him on tri	al in front	ıed
	(32) state to common the gods wi	side to choose from: one holds a		and the or Recently	nerce tiger, and the other holds a beautiful woman he can marry(33), 1 out thouse Recently I became aware (54) my danotter's secret lover
. 7	Although he is re	garded as a fine g	entleman, he is no n	natch for b	face trial. My only conc
	daughter will try he will marry son	daughter will try to help him decide(55) he will marry someone else? Let's wait and see	(55) iit and s	he choose	. Would she choose the door that leads to his death or the door that means ee.
	(51) (A) justice	(B) to justice	e (C) as justice		(D) with justice
_	(52) (A) with	(B) for	(C) by	<u>D</u>	(D) to
_	(53) (A) As it sounds crazy	ınds crazy	(B) As crazy it sounds	it sounds	
	(C) It sounds as crazy	s as crazy	(D) Crazy as	as it sounds	
_	(54) (A) to	(B) of	(C) for	9	(D) with
$\overline{}$	(55) (A) which door to pick	oor to pick	(B) which door he picked	or he picl	pes
	(C) to pick which door	which door	(D) which door should he pick	or should	he pick
B.	•		`		-
	Bangladesh l	nas terrible monso	Bangladesh has terrible monsoons every year. During the rainy season, around	ing the rai	ny season, around one third of the country is(56),
	and this situation	on causes roads to	get blocked and sch	nools to cl	and this situation causes roads to get blocked and schools to close for months at a time(57), many children often
	don't receive a	don't receive a proper education.			
	Fortunatel	y one architect, M	fohammed Rezwan,	has come	Fortunately one architect, Mohammed Rezwan, has come up with a solution: boat schools. The boats' design is
	(58) the de	esign of traditiona	the design of traditional local wooden boats called noka.	s called na	oka. (54) is hard for these boats to be damaged by
	heavy rains, an	d inside they look	just like a regular s	chool. Eve	heavy rains, and inside they look just like a regular school. Every morning, the boat schools pick up the children at the
	dock of their vi	llage. When schoo	ol is over, the boat ta	akes them	dock of their village. When school is over, the boat takes them back to their village. The boat school concept(60)
	by other countr	by other countries that suffer from frequ	m frequent flooding.	Now, chi	ent flooding. Now, children living in those places can have a brighter future
	100.				
$\overline{}$	(56) (A) resisted	(B) projected	l (C) flooded		(D) arched
)	(57) (A) However	r (B) Even so	(C) By the way		(D) As a result
)	(58) (A) based on	(B) torn apart	t (C) discarded	by	(D) isolated from
)	(59) (A) That	(B) It	(C) What		(D) There
ت	(60) (A) adopted	(B) has adopted	ted (C) has been adopted	adopted	(D) is adopting

高頻字彙(12 小題・每題 1.5 分・共 18 分)

A			
A. continent	B. deadline	C. procedure	D. session
61. John worked hard to meet the	the		
62. Jane was looking forward to her weekly massage	to her weekly massage		
63. Columbus sailed west in 1492 and found a new	1492 and found a new	•	
64. There are many steps in the	ne for applying for this job.	ob.	
В.			
A. category	B. manufacture	C. ownership	D. predict
65. Scientists cannot yet accurately _	rately when there will be an earthquake.	e an earthquake.	
66. Jason now has the documents to show his	ents to show his of the house.	ouse.	
67. The Taiwanese movie won a prize in the foreign films	n a prize in the foreign films	•	

C.				
A. admission	B. contest		C. excellence	D. compete
. 69 Voll need to be eighteen to agin	n gain	to this movie		

computer equipment.

70. Jessica desperately wanted to win the beauty _____.

68. Many companies in Taiwan

71. This bakery is known for the of its chocolate cakes.

72.Most athletes will not _____ without warming up first.

閱讀測驗(3 小題,每題 2 分,共 6 分)

bars. At the end of the ride, you'll receive free samples. The interactive ride introduces you to the chocolate process. You can watch cocoa beans make the journey from little beans to candy are surrounded by the smells and tastes of yummy chocolate! A fun way to get to know Chocolate World is on the free Chocolate Tour Pennsylvania, USA, called Hershey's Chocolate World. There, chocolate is at the center of everything. In the land of Hershey's you lover, you should travel to the real world of chocolate. No, it's not Willy Wonka's chocolate factory. It's an actual place in Hershey, Chocolate lovers everywhere, this is your day. On Valentine's Day chocolate candy can be found everywhere! If you're a chocolate

own candy bar. Then you can watch as the candy bar makes its way down a conveyor belt. At each stop, your ingredients are added parts of Chocolate World is Create Your Own Candy Bar. Wearing an apron and hairnet, you pick which ingredients you want in your of chocolate from funny actors. Best of all, during the performance you'll try different types of chocolate. One of the most popular At the end, your candy bar is slipped into a wrapper that you create Hershey's Unwrapped is an enjoyable performance that's been called "a chocolate tasting journey." You'll learn about the history

thousands of children from lower-income families have attended the school for free. Along the way, actors tell stories about Milton Hershey, the town's founder. In 1909, Milton Hershey and his wife Catherine opened a home and school. It was for boys who didn't have parents. Hershey later left nearly all of his money to the school. Since 1910, Don't miss a ride on Hershey's Trolley Works. You'll enjoy history and entertainment as you ride through Hershey, Pennsylvania

skip Hershey's largest candy store. With over 500 types of candy and gifts, there's a little something for everyone. Hershey's Chocolate World is also located in Singapore, Las Vegas, Niagara Falls, and New York City. Sweeten up your next trip with a visit to Hershey's Chocolate World When you get hungry, the food hall has lots of choices, including sandwiches, snacks, and more chocolate. You don't want to

- 73. What do we learn about the person who created Hershey?
- (A) He was kind to orphans and very generous
- (B) He never meant to make a business out of chocolate.
- (C) He had always wanted to own a park full of rides.
- (D) He made his dream of becoming famous come true.
- 74. What is something you can do at Chocolate World?
- (A) You can work in the chocolate factory for a day.
- (B) You can meet the creator of the Hershey Company.
- (C) You can eat chocolate while watching a live show.
- (D) You can taste chocolate that isn't sold to the public
- 75. What person would be least likely to go to Chocolate World after reading this?
- (A) Someone who disliked being in crowds.
- (B) Someone who hated sugar and sweets
- (C) Someone who works at a shoe factory
- (D) Someone who wants to work here one day.

以下大題請作答於答案卷,答案卷須隨答案卡繳回批閱

the empire with an ②

1. 據說那殘忍的皇帝以鐵腕手段治理整個帝國。 It was said that the cruel emperor ①______

引導式翻譯(10 小題,每題1分,共10分)

2. 追求你的夢想絕不容易, It is ④	(容易,但絕對值得這麼做(5)	0	easy to pursue your dream, but it is definitely	ım, but it is definitely
worthwhile to do it. 3. 醫生叫那位病人一 The doctor told the	worthwhile to do it. 醫生叫那盆病人一次服兩粒藥丸。 The doctor told the patient to take the pills two ①	lls two (7)	8	6
4. 如果我再高一點, If I ⑩	我就不會這麼費勁地 taller, I would not	我就不會這麼費勁地從頂層架上把書拿下來。 taller, I would not have so much trouble gettir	· 	ne top shelf.
句型改寫(2 小題, 每	每題3分,共6分)			
 S + find/think + it + adj. + It was difficult to get these idea 	~~	to VR改寫句子 s across to his students. The t	teacher thought so.	
2. I don't have a car, so I can't dr	r, so I can't drive you	ive you to school. (以假設計	(以假設語氣改寫)	
**********	********	*******	**************************************	*************
		然		
	班級:	姓名:		
引導式翻譯(10 小題	員, 每題 1 分,共 10 分)	分)		
\bigcirc	©	®	(<u>(2)</u>
9		⊗	(6)	
句型改寫(2 小題・4	每題3分,共6分)			
1.				
2.				

-- 莱文 恒 一次月考 高雄市立鼓山高中111學年第二學期第一

英文代號 02 劃卡錯誤一律扣 5分 Multiple choice(課文字彙+核心字彙+課本句型文法選擇) 30%

_:

ij	Doctor Parker shows totalto his project. She has spent a lot of time doing detailed studies
	since she began the project two years ago.
	(A) injury (B) strength (C) altitude (D) dedication
2.	Fans showed their for the amazing actor by throwing flowers up onto the stage after the
	performance.
	(A) dedication (B) admiration (C) apology (D) humidity
w.	The cost of living in Taipei is quite high. By, it doesn't cost so much to live in any other city in
	Taiwan.
	(A) pleasant (B) condition (C) comparison (D) ingredient
4	Ken tried to finish the novel before bed, but the loud music from next door kept him from his
	reading.
	(A) symbolizing (B) blaming (C) strengthening (D) distracting
5.	While having dinner in a romantic restaurant, Victor suddenly took out a ring and to his
	gninicatio: (A) proposed (B) apologized (C) compared (D) described
6.	During the speech, the party leader that the government should soon but an end to the
	(A) departed (B) declared (C) confused (D) remained
7.	Nancy and her twin sister look so similar that even their parents can't between them sometimes.
	(A) extinguish (B) distinguish (C) indicate (D) explain
∞.	Our English teacher made a(n) that there would be a test on Thursday.
	(A) disappointment (B) explanation (C) exploration (D) announcement
9.	9. Most scientists agree that global warming is the leading cause of change.
	(A) humankind (B) mixture (C) climate (D) popcorn
10	10. Health problems can be reduced by cutting out junk foods.
	(A) leisurely (B) significantly (C) deliciously (D) namely
11.	. Athletes need to consume a high amount of in order to build muscle.
	(A) herbs (B) saucer (C) proof (D)protein
12.	. We walked into the classroom quietly, lest we our classmates during lunch break.
	(A) disturb (B) reject (C) behave (D) postpone
13.	The box some pencils and erasers for students to borrow if they need to.
	(A) contains (B) disturbs (C) favors (D) distracts
14	14. My gym card is no longer, so I can't go to the gym to exercise anymore.
	(A) negative (B) determined (C) active (D) communicated
15	15. It's difficult for the helicopter to the missing hikers on such a stormy day.
	(A) refuse (B) float (C) bother (D) locate
16	16. Eric is such a man that it's hard to change his mind and get him to accept our proposal.
	tubborn (C) confused (D
17	17. Without enough, the suspect was released by the police.
	(A) implication (B) assumption (C) proof (D) discussion
18	18. Peter could see the of the forest fire as it lit up the night sky.
	(A) intensity (B) primary (C) revision (D) comment
19	19. To help students better understand the complex ideas of physics, this book contains a lot of color
	icters (C) illustrations (D) spa
20	20. The mayor didn't make any on the reports about his love affair with a movie star.
	(A) illustration (B)comment (C) origin (D) interpretation

21. Bob bought Nancy did in the bookstore.
(A) as many as books (B) as many books as (
(A) coming (B) was coming (C) be coming (D) which coming
23. Willy took the medicine at 10:00 p.m.
Willy went to bed at 10:30 p.m. Willy
as taken (B) was taken (C) took (D) had taken
24. I still remember the summer I went backpacking in Europe with my brother.
(A) where (B) when (C) what (D) which
(A) despite of (B) in spite of (C) even though (D) although
II. Cloze 30%
utiful summer day in Barcelona. The crowd in the stands watch Dei
400m athletes in the world, <u>(26)</u> when the starting gun sounds. Four years ago, he was forced to miss the Olympics due to an injury, but this is his moment to show the world (27).
ahead of the others, and all eyes in the stadium are resting on him, hoping he has a good chance
ning the race. Suddenly, a great pain takes over his whole body. The muscles in his right leg is seriously
and the pain is(29) that he can't keep running. He looks down with tears in his eyes ,(30) in horror that his hamstring is completely torn.
Under
down from his seat and has run(32)the security guards to make his way to his son. No one can stop
(33) his son. Arm in arm, the Redmonds, together as one, move towa
step. It's a father's love that(34) them(34) Despite losing the race, Derek can hear the spectators cheering for him in(35)and respect. The people of the world will remember he is the best
runner with the heart of a strong will!
(A) take off (B) put off (C) cut off (D) fall off
27. (A) what can he do (B) what should he do (C) what he can do (D) what is he do 28. (A) Among (B) Despite (C) Within (D) Out of
29. (A) so amazing (B) very painful (C) so unbearable (D) very pleasant
30. (A) realizes (B) to realize (C) and realizing (D) realizing
32. (A) pass (B) past (C) with (D) over 33. (A) to help (B) to helping (C) from helping (D) from not helping
34. (A) speed up (B) set off (C) show up (D) carry through
35. (A) disappointment (B) admiration (C) comparison (D) comprehension
When people find out I'm an airline chef, they always complain to me about how bad in-flight food is. It,
however, is not my fault if the food doesn't taste like what you(36) Actually, airlines have done a lot of
bod. They've found that no matter how well it's cooked, fo
cabin, (38) the humidity is lower and the air is dry. Similarly, the noise in the cabin also reduces your
sense of taste. In other words, the noise affects your ears and your ears affect how much you enjoy the meal.
That's because the noise in the airplane cabin stop you(39)your meal on the plate. We chefs (40) several solutions (41) the problem. Firstly, we usually add more
ed during flights to make them tastier. In addition, we i
natoes and mushrooms
As a chaf I try my hast to provide everyone (AA) a tasty most if you do not like the food during

- 36. (A) used to (B) are used to (C) are close to (D) hold on to
- 37. (B) as good as (B) as well as (C) as much as (D) as many as
- 38. (A) which (B) where (C) what (D) when
- 39. (A) to enjoy (B) to enjoying (C) from enjoy (D) from enjoying
- 40. (A) carry through (B) come up with (C) keep up with(D) believe it or not
- 41. (A) to (B) for (C) of (D) with
- 42. (A) Compared with (B) Competing with (C) Fighting with (D) Agreeing with
- 43. (A) in spite (B) even though (C) needless to say (D) regardless of
- 44. (A) to (B) for (C) with (D) against
- 45. (A) serving (B) serve (C) served (D) be served

Can money bı	ıy happiness?	Can money so	olve all our prob	lems? Ar	ıthony, a n	Can money buy happiness? Can money solve all our problems? Anthony, a millionaire, thinks money is	ney is
everything. He_	(46)	his son, Ric	hard, that mone	ey could	buy anythi	his son, Richard, that money could buy anything in the world! Richard told his	ard told his
ather that mon	ey could buy	anything excep	ot for time. He h	ad a crus	th on Miss	ather that money could buy anything except for time. He had a crush on Miss Lantry, but the lady was a socialite,	was a socialite,
whose life	(47)	engageme	engagements. She is going to		(48)	_Europe in two days and will stay	and will stay
here for many years.	ears. Richard should	should	(49)	_any cha	nce to be	any chance to be alone with her in a cab to declare hi	ab to declare hi
ove and express how	s how much h	much he adored her.					

Luckily, he found the ring. But suddenly, a car stopped right in front of them, and so did a wagon. Before long, the in a traffic jam. As they waited for the road to clear, Richard got the enough time to ask his mother, Richard went to meet Miss Lantry. As to the theater, Richard dropped the ring and then he got out of the cab to look for it. (53)Miss Lantry to marry him. In fact, the traffic jam gave Richard the chance to The next day, with a ring which had (51)

The fact was that Anthony hired a man to arrange the accident--- the traffic jam, which created more time for Richard to be alone with his love.

Although the millionaire paid drivers and policemen a lot of money to create the traffic jam, Anthony proved the happy ending, he seemed to have seen a naked fat boy that money could buy time.

- (55) arrows at the scene of the traffic jam.
- 46. (A) disagreed (B) hoped (C) repeated (D) assured
- 47. (A) is filled with (B) filled with (C) full of (D) is filled of
- 48. (A) depart (B) depart for (C) leave (D) abandon
- 49. (A) give up (B) speed up (C) cut off (D) take advantage of
- 50. (A) belonged for (B) belonged with (C) belonged to (D) belonged in
- 51. (A) on the way (B) in the way (C) out of the way (D) lost the way
- 52. (A) stick (B) stuck (C) strike (B) struck
- 53. (A) propose with (B) propose to (C) argue with (D) fight against
- 54. (A) Satisfied with (B) Disappointed with (C) Be satisfied with (D) Be disappointed with
- 55. (A) shot (B) shotted (C) be shooting (D) shooting

III. Reading comprehension 10%

Just add hot water, and wait for three to five minutes, a piping hot bowl of savory noodles is ready! shipment from Vietnam and a separate and unrelated shipment from Japan were seized at the border Instant noodles are one of favorite food for Taiwanese, as they are cheap and easy to make. However, when the FDA found that the shipped instant noodles contained an alarming amount of pesticideethylene oxide.(環氧乙烷) Ethylene oxide, a widely used industrial chemical, is not allowed to be added in foods in Taiwan, since eating it regularly could increase the risk of cancer and damage the nerves located by the brain and spinal seasoning packs (調味包)in the instant noodles from Vietnam were detected to have almost double the cord. The shipment of instant noodles from Japan had over 0.2mg/kg of ethylene oxide detected, and amount of ethylene oxide in Japanese instant noodles.

noodles checked import company is responsible for about half of the failed checks from Vietnam, the FDA is now checking 攝劑) found in Japanese shipments, the government significantly increases the percent of imported instant every single shipment of instant noodles this company brings in. Meanwhile, to deal with the pesticide(般 instant noodles imported from Vietnam and Japan that have failed the customs check. As one specific to the countries of origin. In spite of that, over the past few months, there have been still a number of Those imported food items that fail to pass Taiwan's regulations are either destroyed or are sent back

56. What is the main idea about the passage? (2%	
<u>U</u>	
0	
٠.	
5	
\geq	
\supset	
a	
-	
70	
٠,	
$\overline{}$	
ന	
-	
ゴ	
യ	
=	
\supset	
Ω	
ന	
Ω	
٥.	
<u> </u>	
္	
O	
\subseteq	
-	
\leftarrow	
ന	
_	
Ç	
g	
Š	
ς,	
8	
똇	
ŧυ	
٠-	
_	
\sim	
><	

- (A) The FDA will be criticized for not alerting the public to pesticide in instant noodles is advance
- (B) The FDA is likely to carry out stricter regulations on imported instant noodles
- (C)The FDA will put a ban on all the imported instant noodles from Vietnam
- (D) The FDA will restrict more kinds of chemicals being added in foods.
- 57. What will happen to the imported items that fail to pass Taiwan's regulations? (2%)
- (A) They will be sent back to where they come from.
- (B) They will be sold at much lower prices.
- (C) They will be distributed to certain charities.
- (D) They will be recycled and reused to make other items.
- 58. Which statement about ethylene oxide(環氧乙烷) is right ?(3%)
- (A) Eating it surely will cause cancer and damage the nerves located all over the body.
- (B)Even eating only a tiny amount of it can cause death.
- (C)It is a chemical widely used in industry.
- (D) It has been completely banned in Taiwan.
- 59. What does "FDA" refer to?(3%)
- (A) Food and Demand Affair
- (B) Food and Democracy Association
- (C) Food and Drug Administration
- (D)Food and Development Assistance

_
S
σ
Ō
U
gα
2
Õ
\o
%

٠	د_
_	
_	+
IL Lakes C	5
7	5
Ü	í
15)
1	
L	
2 C SE I	5
=	*
=	Ś
=	1
v	ì
_	•
Ė	t.
Ξ	}
α)
6)
<u> </u>	
Ξ	}
	}
α	,
Ç	
6	ŗ
\overline{c}	5
7	-
·	t
=	,
=	΄.
=	5
Œ	•
Č	Ĺ
0)
Ξ	
C	Ĺ
Œ)
_	+
=	,
The many man repair the matter of put their fleath and the water	
0	;
5	۲
	•

- 2 Mr. Jones got very e law school al and tried hard to hold back the tears when his daughter graduated from
- ω world can beat him. Howard will be crowned the world chess ch $\overline{\mathrm{n}}$ after winning the final next Monday. No one in the
- 4 The government is trying to think of a so <u>n</u> to the problem of air pollution.
- Ŋ affect their flight. <u>ers</u> on the plane were glad to hear the captain announce that the strong winds wouldn't
- Doctors often warn patients with high blood \underline{p} <u>re</u> to avoid high-fat diets
- 7. The reporter was <u>cu</u> <u>s</u> about the murder case and hoped to get as many details as possible
- ∞ The students' parents were all in med of the changes in the class schedule by email.
- Ryan directly ch ged Lara's idea of setting a small cafe and doubted that it would succeed
- 10. Dr. Smith is doing some re ch into how dolphins communicate with each other

V. Translation 10%

- 11. 他所有觀眾的目光都在他身上,看著他痛苦地倒在地上。
- 12. 他腦海裡只想著一件事: 儘管疼痛難耐, 他也要完成比賽。
- 13. 你的舌頭實際上不像平常對不同口味那樣靈敏。
- 14. 你的鼻子在高空中變得如此阻塞,以至於沒有辦法好好發揮功能
- 15. 他極度愛戀 Lantry 小姐 , 卻一直沒有機會表達他的感情。

高雄市立鼓山高中 111 學年第二學期第一次月考 高一英文答案卷

	Class	oN	Name	
IV. Spelling 20% (每格 2 分)	-			
1	2		м	
	2		9	
7	∞		ō	
10				
V. Translation 10% (每題 2 分)				
11. All eyes	are on him,			in pain
12. There's only		: finishing the race		
13. Your tongue is actually not				_ it usually is

high in the sky.

15. He was desperately in love with Miss Lantry but_

14. Your nose becomes_